FOR THE VOTING PROCESS SAFETY AMID PANDEMIC, OBSERVERS, ELECTION OFFICIALS, AND THE MEDIA SHOULD BEAR IN MIND:

- Undergo thermal screening (temperature check) with an authorized representative of the Precinct Election Commission before entering the polling station.
- If the body temperature is 37°C or above 37°C, you will have to undergo thermal screening again (after 5 minutes).
- In case of recurrence of fever, an observer, electoral candidate's and media representative will not be allowed in the polling station.
- Treat your hands with a sanitiser placed at the entrance before entering the polling place.
- Use your facemask when entering the polling station and during your stay indoors.
- You will not be required to use a facemask if you have difficulty wearing it due to a health condition proved by your physician's evidence or any medical certificate.

